
Scouting in the
time of COVID

Group Scout Leader’s report –
Jo Richards (Mowgli)

Beavers report – Aaron
(Chestnut)



Honeybees – the new David
Attenborough!!

Cub Scouts report – Dean (Akela)

Scouts report – Colin (Skip)

Ed’s Note

Well an interesting bag of contributions this month!!
Not many contributors sadly, but a reflection on the
different worlds we currently live in! From the virtual
to the real!
From the world of Zoom (other video conferencing
software is available !!) we see the Scouting
movement has remained active in Iwade during the
Covid lockdowns, as has The Iwade Reading Group.
Iwade Parish Council continue to carry out their work
via online meetings. From the world of face-to-face
reality, Happy Days have let us know what they have
been up to (Thank you Happy Days – always a delight
to read about the youngest of the Iwade community)
and from the in-between, and moving from online to
face-to-face, All Saints’ has now restarted COVID
compliant live church services.
Good luck to you all as we, hopefully, continue to move
forwards cautiously but positively, and we look
forward to hearing from many others as they begin
to “pick up the pieces” and move forward after the
latest (and lets really hope – the last) lockdown. Take
care everybody.

All Saints’ Church Iwade

Iwade Reading and Book
Club








